
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

HEARING 
The Board of Selectmen will be holding a 

Public Hearing on the possible land acquisition of 

property in the Town Beach area currently owned by 

the Waterville Company, Inc. 

 

Wednesday, December 26, 2018 

4:00 pm 

Downstairs Meeting Room, Town Hall 

For ADA arrangements, please contact the Town Offices 

at 603-236-4730 


